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o August 31, 1988

AP&L has evaluatcd the proposed changes in accordance with 10CFR50 91(a)(3)
using the criteria in 10CFR50,92(c) and has determined that these changes
involve no significant hazards consideration. The bases for these
determinations are included in the enclosed submittal., The circurstances of
this proposed amendment is not exigent or emergency. However, we do request
your prompt review as our current projections are for an ANO-1 Cycle 9
startup on approximately October 30, 1988.

A copy of this amendment request and enclosure has been sent to

Ms. Greta Dicus, Director, Division of Radiation Control and Emergency
Management, Arkansas State Department of Health in accordance with
10CFRS0.91(b)(1).

A check in the amount of $150.00 is included herewith as an application fee

in accordance with 10CFR170.12(c).
Very truly yours, ‘;;;;>,

T. Gene Campbel)
T1GC/ g
Attachments/Enclosures

cc: Ms, Greta Dicus, Director
Division of Radiation Control
and Emergency Management
Arkansas Department of Health
4815 West Markham Street
Little Rock, Arkansas 72201



STATE OF ARKANSAS )

) 5§
COUNTY OF PULASKI )

I, 7. Gene Campbell, being duly sworn, subscribe to and say that I am
Vice President, Nuclear for Arkansas Power & Light Company; that I have full
authority to execute this oath; that | have read the document numbered
1CANPE88PA3 and know the contents thereof; and that to the best of my

knowledge, information and belief the statements in it are true.
T. Gene Campbell

SUBSCRIBED ANC SWORN TO before me, a Notary Public in and for the

County and State above named, this 3[‘tday of dgg,t o
1988.

Notary Public

My Commission Expires:

g-14- ¥4
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conformance with the Technica! Specifications and regulations are not
significantly changed, and the NRC has previously found such methods
acceptable.

Therefore, basea on the reasoning presented above and the previous
discussion of amendment request, AP&L has determined that the requested
changes do not involve a significant hazards consideration,



PROPOSED TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION CHANGES




